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01/12/2024  22:09:422024/2628/P OBJ Miss Rebecca 

Freedman I am writing to object to an important aspect of the proposed development.

On the rear elevation, Houses 2 and 3 are provided with large ‘new metal-framed double-glazed windows for 

the proposed first-floor rear bedrooms.

The proposed new large window for House 2 will directly overlook our rear garden and have a direct view into 

the back of our property. 

Based on the proximity, these direct views into the back of our property will lead to a loss/invasion of privacy 

and overlooking.

30/11/2024  20:27:242024/2628/P OBJ Hilary Floe As a local resident I am concerned about the proposed change of use of 1 Cobham Mews, which is a major 

early work by Sir David Chipperfield, widely recognised as one of the world's greatest architects. Reconfiguring 

studio spaces into multiple homes as proposed will require major alterations to the interior and exterior, 

destroying its flow, logic and architectural integrity. No clear rationale is given for the change and as studio 

space is very limited in this area, this should also be safeguarded as crucial to the creative economy. 

https://davidchipperfield.com/projects/agar-grove-studios
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